Annual Meeting of the Parish of Upton with Fishley held on Thursday, 9th May 2013

Present: Parish councillors - Nicholas Crane, Philip Armes, Anne Whelpton, Ginny Pitchers,
Debbie Durrant, Mike Brown, County Councillor Tom Garrod and one resident.

Apologies: Parish councillor William Leonard-Morgan, District Councillor Sue Lawn, PCSO
Paul McAllister and Rev’d Nick Garrard.

Minutes:
The minutes of the meeting held on 10th May 2012 were agreed to be correct, and were signed
by the Parish Council Chairman, Nicholas Crane, as Chairman of the meeting.

Matters Arising from the Meeting held on 10th May 2012:
1. Discussions continue over the heads of terms for agreements with the Environment
Agency for both the moorings and the parish staithe.

2. New mooring posts have been installed along the length of the moorings.

Police Report:
PCSO Paul McAllister sent a report; there were nine recorded crimes during the year.

Tom Garrod, County Councillor:
Tom Garrod introduced himself as the newly elected county councillor for the area. Residents
were invited to contact him if they had any issues connected with County Council matters.

Sue Lawn, District Councillor:
Sue Lawn sent her apologies as she had to attend a meeting elsewhere.

Parish Council Chairman’s Report:
Nicholas Crane’s report for the year was published in The Mardler and copies were circulated.
There were no questions on the report.

Treasurer’s Report and Parish Council Accounts for the Year Ended 31st March 2013:
The parish clerk presented the Accounts and explained the figures. There were no questions on
the accounts. The clerk was thanked for preparing the accounts. Anne Whelpton was thanked for
her work managing the moorings at the boat dyke.

Parishioners’ Forum:
1. It was reported that the work to install a kitchen and toilet at Upton Church had been
completed.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.55 p.m.

SIgNed......coooviiiiii Dated: .....cooviniiiiiiiin
Chairman of the Parish Council



